

Meliza Sestito request-524931-d70460a3@whatdotheyknow.com

Children and Families

Information Governance Team

Tel: 0161 234 3859 <u>CFInfoGov@manchester.gov.uk</u>

P.O.Box 532 Town Hall Manchester M60 2LA

5 November 2018

Dear Meliza

Reference: ASC/B5DA9P (Homeless Women stats)

Thank you for your request for information which was received by Manchester City Council on 08 October 2018 and has been considered under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

You asked:

I am requesting the most recent stats for the amount of homeless women in the Manchester area.

In response to your request, please see below.

The most recent complete data we have is for the second quarter of 2018/19 - 1st July 2018 to 30th September 2018. During this period we confirmed that the following number of women were homeless after making a homeless application in Manchester:

155 single women.

385 women in other household groups. This figure will include family groups (households including dependant children) where a woman was the main applicant and also groups where an adult woman formed part of the household.

60 Women were sleeping rough during this period.

This equates to 600 adult women in total.

This information may be subject to copyright. Freedom of Information does not give you an automatic right to re-use this information in a way that would infringe copyright, for example, by publishing the information or making multiple copies.

Please note if you are not satisfied with this response you may ask for an internal review. If you wish to complain you should contact me in the first instance. If you require more information about the Council's access to information complaints procedure this can be downloaded from

http://www.manchester.gov.uk/downloads/download/6095/access_to_information_complaints_and_appeal_procedure

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.

The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: https://ico.org.uk/global/contact-us/email/

Tel: 03031231113

Yours sincerely,

Nicola Rea Strategic Lead - Homelessness and Migration Children and Families Directorate